
eComments Report for Ethics Commission Meeting of February 16, 2022
Item Name E-Mail Address Comment Received
2. (22-009EC) Recommendation 
to receive and file a presentation 
on the City of Long Beach 
procurement process.

Dave Shukla dave.shukla@gmail.
com

Very interested to see this presentation.

Thanking you,
DS
CD3

2/16/2022

3. (22-010EC) Recommendation 
to receive and file a presentation 
on the City of Long Beach 
Lobbyist regulations.

Dave Shukla dave.shukla@gmail.
com

Very interested to see this presentation also.

Thanking you,
DS
CD3

2/16/2022

4. (22-011EC) Recommendation 
to conduct a study session on the 
2021 Long Beach Independent 
Redistricting Commission and to 
provide recommendations on 
Ethics Commission involvement in 
the redistricting process for future 
years; and if appropriate, request 
staff to prepare a draft report to 
return to the Commission at a later 
date.

Dave Shukla dave.shukla@gmail.
com

Hello,

Please reference my City Council comments as the work of the IRC has come up on 1/4/2022 
and 2/08/2022:

https://districtr.org/plan/94612

Again, made using a method a 12 year old could understand and replicate.

Each map drawing meeting after the release of the Draft Maps, I kept showing, in real-time, that 
there were very good reasons not to  a) retrogress my district to 1980s boundaries that put all 
the systemic risk of the oil and gas sector, principally the Long Beach Unit, locally in town 
squarely on my district (3rd, er... "C") , b) draw a map that inscribed further environmental 
apartheid,  c) focus the map on the interests of any one individual, or any one individual's 
residence.

Yet, the map looks like a radical corporate rebranding of town, planned with the LBCC logo re-
do a few years prior, from the perspective of SCE's transmission yard on the NE part of the 
PCC campus.

This draft report attached is embarrassing for this City, folks.

DS
CD3

2/16/2022
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5. (22-012EC) Recommendation 
to receive and file an update on 
the Code of Conduct.

Dave Shukla dave.shukla@gmail.
com

Very interested to hear this ... 

... keep in mind I may ask questions from the breadth and depth of my family's experience...

2/16/2022

PUBLIC COMMENT Dave Shukla dave.shukla@gmail.
com

Hello,

The Ethics Commission for the City of Long Beach needs to examine bringing the Long Beach 
Independent Redistricting Commission in line with the State Redistricting Commission (and 
Statewide / Nationwide best practices) in three general areas:

- Data generation, sharing and access
- Having proportional political representation:  There needs to be equal space for 'No Party 
Preference' members, in equal number to that from either political party.  
- Empowerment of the IRC to act independent of the City Attorney, City Manager, and City 
Clerk's offices

Thanking you,
DS
CD3

2/16/2022
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